
THE PRIME MINISTER 

Oslo, 9 February 1990 

Dear Mr. President Elect, 

Thank you very much for the kind invitation addressed 
to me to participate in the ceremonies of your assumption of 
the Presidency of Chile. 

I regret to inform you that other engagements in Norway 
unfortunately makes it impossible for me to participate. As 
you will probably know, His Majesty the King of Norway will 
be represented at the ceremonies by a delegation headed by 
Foreign Minister Kjell Magne Bondevik. 

I take this opportunity to wish you all the best in 
your new high office, and to assure you of the full support 
of my government in your efforts to reestablish democracy in 
Chile. 

Mr. Patricio Aylwin Azocar 
President Elect of Chile 
Santiago de Chile 
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